
Brent	Jalipa,	Legislative	Clerk	
Board	of	Supervisors	-	Clerk's	Office	
1	Dr.	Carlton	B.	Goodlett	Place,	Room	244	
San	Francisco,	CA	94102	
415-554-7712	<brent.jalipa@sfgov.org>	
cc:	Sherie	George,	Planner	<sherie.george@sfgov.org>	
								Direct:	415.575.9039|	
Supervisor	Aaron	Peskin	<aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>	
Supervisor	Aaron	Peskin	&	D3	Office	<peskin.staff@gmail.com>	
	
Re:	San	Francisco	Board	of	Supervisors	File	No.	180836.		
(CEQA	Appeal	scheduled	before	the	Board	of	Supervisors	at	a	special	
session	3:00	p.m.	on	Tuesday,	October	30,	2018)		
	
October	10,	2018	
	
Dear	Brent,		
	
Based	on	an	email	I	received	yesterday	from	my	attorney,	John	Hill,	
concerning	a	medical	examination	of	me	ordered	by	San	Francisco	Superior	
Court,	I	am	unable	to	attend	a	hearing	before	the	City's	Board	of	Supervisors	
in	the	above	referenced	matter	at	3:00	p.m.	on	October	30,	2018.	
	
For	this	reason,	I	request	the	Board	of	Supervisors	continue	this	matter	until	
3:00	p.m.	Tuesday,	November	13,	2018,	the	next	meeting	of	the	Board.	
	
I	also	have	requested	Supervisor	Aaron	Peskin,	the	district	supervisor	for	the	
at-issue	property,	Washington	Square,	to	submit	to	the	Board	on	or	before	the	
October	30	meeting	a	formal	motion	requesting	a	continuance	in	this	matter.		
	
The	medical	examination	I	have	been	ordered	by	the	court	to	undergo	is	
consequent	to	a	personal	injury	case	filed	as	a	result	my	being	struck	by	an	
automobile	while	walking	in	the	crosswalk	at	12th	Street	near	Mission	and	
South	Van	Ness.	The	medical	examination	will	take	at	least	four	hours.	It	
begins	at	1:00	p.m.	on	Tuesday,	October	30.	
	
Sincerely,		
	
Marc	Bruno	
15	Nobles	Alley	
San	Francisco,	CA	94133	
415-434-1528		<marcabruno@yahoo.com>	


